
So, it’s up to us to keep the pressure on to raise 
our pay. Government workers deserve FAIR pay!
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AFGE supports The FAIR Act bills introduced by Representative Gerry Connolly 
and Senator Brian Schatz (H.R. 7127 and S. 3688) that provide a 7.4% pay raise 
for 2025 as a means of both restoring government employee living standards 
and making progress on closing the pay gap.

Right now, lawmakers have the chance to support government 
workers by cosponsoring the Federal Adjustment of Income 
Rates (FAIR) Act, which would authorize an average 7.4% pay 
raise for federal employees in 2025.  


